
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: COMPLAIN LETTER OF HRS.OF LUCRESIA MACMAC RODRIGUEZ
1 message

Hubert Palao <ubertpalao@yahoo.com> Wed, Apr 28, 2021 at 12:19 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com"
<surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com>

Sir/Madam,

I just want to follow-up our letter dated March 3, 2021 please inform us for whatever action you take from your side.

Thank you so much,

Regards,

Paz L.Palao
On Wednesday, March 3, 2021, 07:48:48 AM GMT+8, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
wrote:

Mam/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Printed and received by the ORED staff.  Thank you.

MilnerMM
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Wed, Mar 3, 2021 at 5:48 AM Hubert Palao <ubertpalao@yahoo.com> wrote:
 
Additional Attachments
On Wednesday, March 3, 2021, 05:45:52 AM GMT+8, Hubert Palao <ubertpalao@yahoo.com> wrote:
 
 
ADDITIONAL ATTACHMENTS
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